
Town of Oulu 
Bayfield County, Wisconsin 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

Notice of Vacancy 
Landfill Attendant 

                                  
The Town of Oulu is seeking individual/s to be attendant/s 
at the landfill.  Wednesdays and Saturdays during the 
summer months and only Saturdays during the winter 
months.  
 
Please send a letter of interest and resume to Diana Reijo, 
Clerk, Town of Oulu, 71530 Hoover Line Rd, Iron River, WI 
54847.   
 
Deadline is February 6, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice Posted:  January 14, 2019    Notice Posted at:  

       Town Hall  

Oulu Pines  

       Solid Waste Transfer Site 

         
BY:  Diana Reijo, Clerk      Town Web Site:  ouluwisconsin.com 


